
 
Tuesday, 15 Onerahtókha / April, 2008 
The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  

 
 
 
Attendance  
In - Michael Delisle, Jr., Marvin Zacharie, Peter Paul, Peggy Mayo-Standup, Warren 
Lahache, John Dee Delormier, Kenneth McComber, Rhonda Kirby. 
 
Absent - Mike Bush (Sick Leave), Martin Leborgne (Iroquois Caucus, Ottawa), Johnny 
Montour (Iroquois Caucus, Ottawa). 
  
Observers: Melanie Gilbert, Interim Coordinator, Office of the Council of Chiefs. 
 
Housekeeping 
 
Chief and Council passed a Request for Decision (RFD) originally presented on 
February 18, 2008. This was to officially accept an internal Socio Economic Report. 
 
As well, there was a brief discussion on the situation with Kahnawake Minor Hockey. 
 
The following agenda items were discussed: 
 
Presentation on the Current State of Kahnawà:ke Leadership 
There was only one official item on the agenda: a presentation on Kahnawà:ke 
Government by Elder/Advisor Andrew Delisle Sr. on the current state of Kahnawà:ke’s 
leadership. The entire OCC staff was in attendance for this portion of the meeting. 


